Fenwick Park Commission Meeting on Friday July 1, 2016 at 4:00 PM.

In attendance were Frank Keeney, Robyn Gengras, Margaret Wade, Bob Gay and Peter Bulkeley.

Meeting was called to order at 4:05 PM. There were no minutes available to approve from prior meeting.

Frank Keeney reviewed events since the last meeting with focus on trees and the golf course plan. The members of the commission were given copies of the "work in process" plans from Tim Gerrish of Gardner & Gerrish, the firm hired by the Board of Burgesses to develop the plan for the Fenwick Golf Course. The goal is to finalize the plans and cost estimates and present them to the board of Warden & Burgesses for comments at their July meeting. The FPC will then schedule an open house at 4 Nibang in August to present the plan to the residents. Tim Gerrish will be in attendance. Particular attention is being paid to the ongoing tree issue on both the golf course and park areas.

Bob Gay talked about the borough's 2016-2017 budget and the funds that have been allocated to replanting. FPC also discussed a "drive" for tree donations and the need to come up with a plan that identifies types of tree and locations so they can flourish over the long term. Peter indicated that the pin oak is especially well suited for Fenwick.

Discussion about shallow water on the west side of the pier at low tide. Frank Keeney has put up a "hand made" sign and asked Daryl to order a professional one. Also, a container has been ordered to hold the new cushions (thanks Robyn & Jonathan) for the pier furniture.

There were no additional tennis or parkland issues to discuss.

Meeting was closed at 4:45 PM.